
USFS  to  show  off  Spooner
Summit Fire Station
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit is
having open house at the new Spooner Summit Fire Station from
11am-1pm on June 1.

Staff will be on hand to answer questions about the green
construction techniques used in the fire station, the Spooner
Summit fuels reduction project, USFS Engine 44 and Patrol 44,
and the job of a wildland firefighter. Smokey Bear will make a
guest appearance.

The Spooner Summit Fire Station is located at 2367 Highway 50.
For more information on the open house, call Cheva Heck at
(530) 543.2608 or Lisa Herron at (530) 543.2815.
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